TOWN OF HAMILTON

COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

Notice of Public Hearing (Revised) -
Hamilton Board of Selectmen and Hamilton Community Preservation Cormm{ﬂ:en
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Pursuant to Chapter 27 Section 2.1 of the Town of Hamilton By-Laws, notice is hereby
given that the Hamilton Board of Selectmen and the Hamilton Community Preservation

Committee (CPC) will hold a joint public hearing on Monday, June 18, 2018 at 7:00 p.m
at the Hamilton Town Hall at 577 Bay Road in Hamilton, MA.

The purpose of the public hearing is to obtain community input regarding future grants.
The hearing will give members of the Hamilton community an opportunity to comment
on the town’s needs, possibilities, and resources regarding historic preservation,
community housing, open space and recreation. The Board of Selectmen and the CPC
look forward to input from community members to guide future allocations of CPA

funds.

Shawn Farrell,
Chairman
Board of Selectmen

P.O. Box 429
577 Bay Road
Hamilton, MA 01936

Thomas Catalano
Chairman

Community Preservation Committee

Phone (978) 468-5516
Fax (978) 468-2682
Website ~www.hamiltonma.gov




